
 

 

March 10th, 2020 

 

Greg Horeth, Chairman 

Waterford Waterway Management District 

PO Box 416 

Waterford, WI  53185 

 

 Subject:  Plan Addendum Approval Letter 

 

 

Dear Mr. Horeth: 

 

This letter is to serve as notice that the Department of Natural Resources has reviewed the Waterford 

Waterways Lake Management Plan Addendum for EWM Efforts, received August 17th, 2022. I approve 

of the document as an Addendum to the 2020 WWMD Comprehensive Management Plan, which serves 

as the approved guidance document for aquatic plant management and associated activities on the 

Waterway (Fox River, Buena Lake, Waterford Lake, and Tichigan Lake).   

 

This approval is not an endorsement of the plant management activities that may occur under the 

appropriate permits, but rather that WWMD has complied with the criteria of Chs. NR 107 and 109, Wis. 

Admin. Codes.  Future permits issued to the District from the Department under Chs. NR 107 and NR 

109, Wis. Admin. Code will reference the 2020 Comprehensive Management Plan, and the 2022 

Addendum where appropriate. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Craig Helker 
Water Resources Biologist 

 
 

  

 

 

Cc (via email): Heidi Bunk, WDNR 
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